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This is in regards to House Bill 3390. Please do not pass this bill or at least 

grandfather in current business. Oregon has a very long and rich history in fly fishing 

and fly tying as well as several businesses that count on this industry to make a living 

one of the largest suppliers of fly tying materials is located in Oregon. Do not give in 

to the pressure of animal rights groups to take away a sport and jobs of outdoor 

loving folks.  

Thank You  


